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			Dear Readers,

To view the gloriously colourful June edition, with special artwork by Wiby School, please click the button below. Also below you will find an update regarding church services that unfortunately came in after the magazine had gone to print, along an invitation to Vespers. 

 









		If you know someone else who would like to receive the eNewsletter, please ask them to e-mail brunbynewsletter@gmail.com






			We are excited to offer

Organ Music for Vespers 

Sunday, 20th June 2021 
at 6 pm

St Lawrence’s Church, Brundish.

Music by Elgar, Howells, Bach, Banchieri and Zipoli.

Played by Michael Spencer









		The Rectory
Noyes Avenue
Laxfield
 
28th May 2021
 
Dear All
 
It is wonderful that we are now able to open our churches for real face to face services and we are getting back to a proper rota again. 
 
During lockdown, we have had the opportunity to use Zoom for our services. Far from being second best, many people have found it to be a joy.  Unfortunately, because open churches put a demand on the time of the clergy and lay elders we will not be able to run Zoom services in the same way as we have become used to.  
 
The good news is that they will continue as follows. Wednesday evening Celtic prayer and Friday morning Celtic prayer will carry on as before.  However, Sunday services will be reduced to two. The first Sunday of the month will be a 10am Holy Communion and the third Sunday of the month will be a 3pm all age service.
 
I am also looking at ways in which we may maintain contact by Zoom in ways other than the services.  As you probably know, after Epiphany, we ran a Bible study session on the Book of Ruth, then a session on Angels in the Bible and our Lent course was with St. Benedict.  So, I am anticipating using Zoom for further Bible study and would like to know if there is a particular book that you might like to begin with.
 
There is to be ‘Tea at the Rectory’ by Zoom and the first will be on 10th June 2021 at 2 p.m. and invites will be on their way.  Then there will Catch Up 15 and this will be starting on Tuesday at 10.15 a.m. Please do let Chrissie know if you would like to attend these events.  Her email address is rev.chrissiesmart@gmail.com
 
I look forward to seeing you all both in church and online in the future.   
 
David
The Reverend David Burrell







			Contact us at
brunbynewsletter@gmail.com
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